
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

16th September 2024 
 

      Year 7: GREASE 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
We are excited about your child’s enthusiasm to wish to participate in our school production, 
‘GREASE’.   
 
To ensure that this is something they truly wish to commit to, and due to high numbers already 
participating in the production, we would like to invite all interested students to a workshop 
audition on Friday, 20th September at 2.30pm in the Palace Theatre. The workshop will last for 
approximately 1 hour. Students will take part in acting, singing and dancing activities. If they would 
like to, they can bring suitable attire or their school PE kit to get changed into before the workshop. 
This is not mandatory.   
  
Following the workshop, you will receive a letter should your child wish to commit to the 
production process. This letter will detail rehearsal times and expectations.   
  
Yours faithfully,   
  
Miss R Collins  
 
Subject Leader Performing Arts  
 


